
Summer break commencements
Notice Date: 05 July 2024

Asalamu alaikum Warahmatullah 

Respected Parents/Guardians 

This is to inform you that it is imperative for all students to be present tomorrow. 

Please ensure that all notebooks and books are collected from your teachers before 

the commencement of the summer break. 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Thanks and regards


